
 

 

   September 19, 2019 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Re: Department of English Proposal for a Digital Culture Studies Certificate 
 

I have carefully reviewed the proposal for a new Digital Culture Studies Certificate 
from the Department of English.  I am writing to provide my strong support for 
the proposal. The proposed certificate will help broaden the impact of our 
course Living in a Digital Society (SOC 3051) and benefit many students 
across majors at the University. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
   
 

   
   Professor & Chair 


